
 
 

The Week Ahead 
 

Mon 11/18 - Pantry on Blondo, 10:00 AM - Noon 
 - Grateful Threads, 1:00 PM, Library 
 - Vestry Meeting, 5:00 PM, Library 
Tues 11/19  - CIC, 800 AM, Library 
 - Altar Guild, 11:00 AM, Chapel 
 - EfM, 6:00 PM, Retreat Center 
Wed 11/20  - Pantry on Blondo, 10:00 AM-noon 
 - Music Rehearsals, 5:00 PM 
 - Family Supper, 6:00 PM, Undercroft 
 - Youth Group, 6:00 PM, Undercroft & Activities Room 
                    - AA Meeting, 6:00 PM,  Retreat Center 
 - Adult Handbell Rehearsal 
Thu  11/21  - Centering Prayer, 12:00 Noon, Parlor 
Fri    11/22 - AA Meeting, 7:30 PM, Retreat Center 
Sat    11/23  - Mobile Food Pantry, 7:30 AM, Undecroft & North Drive 
  - Holy Eucharist, 5:00 PM In-person & via Facebook Live  
Sun   11/24  - Holy Eucharist, 8:00 AM, Chapel 
  - Family Holy Eucharist, 9:00 AM, Sanctuary 
  - Adult Forum, 9:45AM, Library 
  - Sunday School,  9:45 AM, Undercroft 
                     - Holy Eucharist , 10:30 AM, In-person & via Facebook Live 
     
Mon-Sat - Morning Prayer, 8:00 AM via Zoom 
Wed - Noon Eucharist, Chapel

  Witnesses Remembered 
 

November 16  
Geraldine Snell, 1984  
Robert Scoular, 1986   
 
November 18 
Gladys Scott, 1992 
Mabel Mosier, 1992 
Margaret Colway, 2001 
Jacqueline S. Abel, 2011 
  
November 19 
Alice Hilmes, 1978 
Russell Pope, 1989 
Paul Taulborg, 1990 
  
November 20 
Dorothy Burgess, 1979 
John Alden, 1984 
Eva Erikson, 1986 
Maxine Hoagland, 1987 
Anna Hamsa, 1991 
Alta Davidson, 2005 
Marjory Gardner, 2011 
  

November 22 
Muriel "Miv" Young, 2013 
 

 
 
Worship Service Schedule 
 
Wednesday 6:00 PM -  Family Supper 
Saturday 5:00 PM     -  Holy Eucharist Rite II 
Sunday 8:00 AM       -  Holy Eucharist Rite I 
Sunday 9:00 AM       -  Family Eucharist 
Sunday 10:30 AM     -  Holy Eucharist Rite II      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Witnesses Celebrated 
 
November 16 
Charles Cowman 
  
November 17 
Angela Diehl 
Kate Moreland 

 
November 18 
Colton Bradford 
Melissa & Joshua Taulborg 
  
November 19 
Jonah Wells 
  
November 20  
John Haggstrom 
  
November 22 
Debbie Goebel 
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Connie Sisson, Office Administrator, office@allsaintsomaha.org 
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This week’s altar flowers are given to the glory of God. 



 
 

 

Last Weeks Attendance numbers 
Wednesday Noon Eucharist:              10 
Saturday evening Eucharist:               36                                    
Sunday 8:00 AM Eucharist:                 9                        
Sunday 9:00 AM Family Eucharist:   35 
Sunday 10:30 AM Eucharist:             80     
Adult Forum                                       10 
Sunday School                                   35  
Families served from Pantry:             84 

Let’s Celebrate Dr. Laura! 
Please join us on Sunday, December 8th following the 10:30 service for a 
luncheon to celebrate and honor the music ministry of Dr. Laura Scow at All 
Saints.  

Search Committee Update  
We are still putting the final changes on the Parish Profile. We know this is an 

important part of the search process, and we want to share the best possible 

document with the congregation and with perspective candidates. All Saints 

has so much to offer, and the Profile is the first glimpse someone will have 

into our congregation. We are meeting our timelines, and we know the 

application gathering phase will be both exciting and labor intensive. Please 

continue to keep your Search Committee in your prayers. 

Thanksgiving Turkeys 
Donations are still being accepted to purchase turkeys to distribute at the 
November Mobile Food Pantry on November 23rd.  There is a table in the 
Narthex for donations. 

Participants in Liturgies 
 
Saturday 5:00 PM Service               Sunday 8:00 AM Service 
Greeter/Usher: Terry Truax               Greeter/Usher: Greg Carlin 
Lector: Peggy Girard         Lector:  Jeanne Prucha 
Chalice:  Ardie Cowman                    Chalice: Nancy Wulf 
Sunday 9:00 AM Service 
Greeter/Usher: Matt Beiriger, Erin Beiriger 
Lector: Erin Beiriger, Evan Beiriger 
Sunday 10:30 AM Service  
Greeter/Usher:  Doug Hokenstad, Bruce Reid, John Bush 
OT + Psalm: Greg Tesar 
NT + Prayers: Sooz Edwards 
Chalice:  Claudianna Todd, Woody Bradford 
Tech:  Bill McSharry 
Vestry Person of the Day:  Kenley Sturdivant-Wilson 
Altar Guild: Terry Glover (lead), Mary Ann Bailey, Liz Encell, Jeanne Prucha 

Announcements Pledge Cards 
We are grateful for your pledge. If you missed Consecration Sunday, you can 
still submit your pledge card for 2025 by dropping it in the offering plate at 
an upcoming service, mailing it in, or by emailing Cassie at 
finance@allsaintsomaha.org . Extra pledge cards are available in the narthex, 
or you can contact the office to have one mailed to you. In the meantime, the 
Vestry has begun the process of building next year’s budget. 

Food Pantry Challenge Grant Opportunity  
One of our neighbors in the local community, Presbyterian Church of the 

Master, is a regular supporter and donor of money, food, and hygiene items 
to the Pantry on Blondo. One of their parishioners (who wishes to remain 
anonymous) will match up to $1,000 in new contributions we collect from 
our parishioners. What better way to enter the holiday season than a joint 
effort with a faith partner in the local community! Contributions can be made 
by mail, in the weekly offering at church, or visiting AllSaintsOmaha.org/
giving to give online. Please note on your check the offering is for the Food 
Pantry. So far, $750 has been contributed by All Saints members toward this 

Youth Group Pantry Food Drive Success 
Your support enabled the Youth Group to reach their goal of collecting 500 
items for the Pantry on Blondo. Over 700 items were collected for the pantry 
and are now in the process of being distributed to families. With the goal 
being met, the food drive will be supplemented with a Generosity Multiplier 
Gift of $500 to the Pantry on Blondo, courtesy of the Thrivent Member 
Network – Nebraska Region.  

United Thank Offering or UTO for short is a strictly Episcopal ministry 

that is based on our thanksgivings. With UTO we can give daily thanks and 

praise.  It supports the unity of our church. Our next campaign will run from 

November 10 thru December 8th. You will find information and the " little 

blue box"  in the narthex starting on 11/10. 

Matsiko World Orphan Choir Concert today at 4:00PM 
 
Don’t miss the opportunity to see this international phenomenon! 
_________________________________________________________ 
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